
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2022 

Robert Armbrecht 

Jeffrey Bacome 

Tyler Baucher 

Ryan Bickle 

Justin Bruns 

Brent Cavanaugh 

Aaron Clementz 

Matthew Coil 

Ryan Conley 

Travis Davidson 

Dustin Davis 

Windell Dyer 

Caleb Elkins 

Cameron Epp 

Cody Evans 

Shane Falke 

Benjamin Gambill 

Ryan Gren 

Joe Hardesty 

Nicholas Heitz 

Scott Hochstetler 

Todd Hoersten 

Brandon Hollman 

Klint Hull 

Luke Inkrott 

Gregory Long 

Marissa Maag 

Charles McKercher 

John McPheron 

Jason Miller 

Brandon Miller 

Marc Pescosolido 

Zachariah Russell 

David Salmons 

Scott Scheid 

Andrew Schrader 

Douglas Shaffer 

Gregg Sharp 

Kurt Sheldon 

Josh Sherrick 

Mason Shoemaker 

Derrick Smith 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2022 (con’t)  

Philip Smith  

Thomas Stanfield 

Coy Stauffer 

Derek Sterling 

Aric Stover 

Christopher Sturgill 

Brian Tobe 

Michael Vandemark 

Stephan Vanover 

Kyle Wagner 

Michael White 

Cole Wilt 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2022 

Matthew Boedicker 

J Boedicker 

Anthony Force 

Danny Keen 

Stephen Landwehr 

Brock Overholt 

Evan Saunders 
 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2022 

Brandon Hodge 

James Johnson 

Stephen Nichols 
 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2022 

Kyle LeMar 

 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2022 

 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

March 20 & 22nd, ARC Flash classes will be held Live at the 

Training Center. ARC Flash offers a $200.00 Participation 

award. This is a great way to update your training! 

 

We have a number of online classes offered in this newsletter.  

Take a look. Call if you have questions… The best investment 

you can make in yourself and your profession, is education! 

 

As always, I look forward to hearing your ideas about new 

trainings.  

           The Ole’ Guys                

 

 

Just a note to thank all the members of Local 32, who 

provided a great luncheon at the Milano Club for our 

December retirees meeting.  It was an enjoyable 

afternoon of food, friends and fellowship. We shared 

our aches and pains, our past years trips, our kids lives, 

and what gets us up and going everyday. But what we 

realized was just how lucky we were to be a  

part of an organization that honors those who have 

gone before them. All of us are truly appreciative of 

you current working members, and remind you that the 

brothers and sisters you work with today may become 

life long friends tomorrow. 

 

When you are kind to others, it not only changes you, it 

changes the world. 

 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 

LAST ONE THIS YEAR! 

THURS. FEB. 23RD 

MEMBER TRAINING 

6:00PM – 7:30PM 

SUPERVISOR TRAINING 

7:30PM – 9:00PM 


